NOVEMBER 03, 2021

PUBLIC HEARING - 2022 PRELIMINARY
BUDGET.

MEMO TO THE DELAWARE COUNTY BOARD
OF SUPERVISORS NOT SUPPORTING THE
BONUS FOR DEPARTMENT HEADS
APPROVED.

The Town Board of the Town of Middletown, Delaware County, New York, held
a Public Hearing and their Monthly Workshop Meeting on Wednesday, November 03,
2021 at the Town Hall, located on #42339 State Route 28, Margaretville, NY.

The following Board Members were present:

SUCIVISO conmisin s Carl P. Davis

Council Members............ Brian Sweeney, Julia Reischel and Nelson Delameter

Council Member Christopher Dabritz was not in attendance.

Also present were: Bookkeeper Beth Bush, Hwy Sup’t John Biruk and Colleen
Martin.

Supervisor Davis opened the Public Hearing at 6:00 p.m. The Town Clerk read
the ATTACHED legal notice advertising the Public Hearing. Supervisor Davis opened
the floor to the public. There were no comments from the public and Supervisor Davis
closed the Hearing at 6:01 p.m.

Supervisor Davis called the Town Board Workshop Meeting to order at 6:01 p.m.

The Town Board reviewed the ATTACHED Agenda prepared by Supervisor
Davis and Town Clerk.

Motion was made by J. Reischel, seconded by B. Sweeney to send the
ATTACHED Memo to the Delaware County Board of Supervisors not supporting the
bonus for Department Heads. (4) Ayes - Carl P. Davis; Brian Sweeney; Julia Reischel
and Nelson Delameter - (0) Nays.

Motion for adjournment was made by J. Reischel, seconded by B. Sweeney. (4)
Ayes - Carl P. Davis; Brian Sweeney; Julia Reischel and Nelson Delameter - (0)
Nays. The meeting was adjourned at 6:38 p.m.
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PATRICIA F. KELLY //
TOWN CLERK




